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QUESTION TO COUNTY COUNCILLOR MICHAEL MICHAEL
(CABINET MEMBER FOR CLEAN STREETS, RECYCLING & 
ENVIRONMENT)

PUBLIC QUESTION FROM MR ALLEN

In an effort to reduce plastic waste and make Cardiff a more 
environmentally friendly city, would you consider installing drinking 
water fountains in the city centre?


